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Recommendation/s 
That Te Poari Whai Kounga | Quality Alignment Board: 

• receive the update on 2020 Degree Monitoring Scheduling post-lockdown	
• sets a final date for confirmation of Degree Monitoring rescheduling	

 
Purpose 
The purpose of this report is to provide Te Poari Whai Kounga | Quality Alignment Board 
with an update on the status of Degree Monitoring Schedule for 2020.  
 
Commentary 
In April, NZQA informed ITO’s that they were temporarily suspending Degree Monitoring 
activity until further notice. In early June NZQA advised that the process would now start 
again from July 2020. Therefore, all programmes subject to Degree Monitoring at Unitec 
began the process of re-establishing a schedule for Degree Monitoring to occur during 
Semester 2.  
The attached Schedule Update presents progress to date on re-establishing the schedule. 
Green indicates those programmes which have either completed their monitoring, or 
confirmed a rescheduled date. Amber indicates those programmes that are still in progress. 
While the requirement to re-establish Degree Monitoring dates for programmes has been 
widely circulated and included in PAQC agendas, it would be helpful for planning and 
tracking of progress if a date for final confirmation of a rescheduled date could be set by the 
QAB and passed on to all Schools. 
Next Steps 
Te Korowai Kahurangi will continue to track, and report on Degree Monitoring re-scheduling 
and activity. 
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